
Robicheau, Vanessa

To:                   Johnson, Brenda
Subject:               RE: foothills 2

From: Paul
Sent: Thursday, May 30, 2013 08:55 PM
To: Johnson, Brenda
Subject: foothills 2

Hello,

I will basically make this short as i know you will recieve many e-mails over this matter.
No to six storey dwellings in Winona.(unbelievable)
No to more townhouses in Winona.
No to Phase 2 of Winona foothills.
Yes to proper developement.
Yes to saving our image of small town.
Yes to single detached homes in Winona.
Please convince other council members to preserve a small town Winona.
Think of how this community was built by the likes of Mr Albert Papazian.
He did things many years ago, that are still talked about today.
Lets do the right thing and stop the wrong development in Winona.
Good luck on this matter Brenda.

Paul Gaudet


